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16/05/2011

For the attention of Ryan King 
  
We write in response to the consultation on the Draft Interim Housing Policy (September / 
October 2010) and wish to express our formal support to the proposed changes, which are a fair 
and sensible approach to allow sustainable development in the most appropriate locations 
whilst restricting over-development in sensitive areas. 
  
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you require further information. 
  
Yours sincerely 
  
Lucy Miles 
Solicitor 
  
Miles Planning Solicitors 
10 Fennyland Lane 
Kenilworth 
Warwickshire 
CV8 2RS 
  
Telephone: 0797 998 3763 
E-mail: lucy@milesplanning.com  
  
This firm is regulated by the Solicitors Regulation Authority (SRA Number 498766).  
  
This email and any attachments to it are confidential and only intended for the addressee named above.  If you have 
received it in error please notify the author immediately and delete the message from your system.  Please do not use, 
disclose, copy or print this email if you are not the intended recipient. 
  
Principal: Lucy Miles 
  


